
Self assessment: 
   
The work regarding our bachelor thesis has been performed by a group consisting of Endre 
Asgautsen Syrdalen, Sindre Øye and Sigbjørn Lie Honve. The group has worked well 
together and has not encountered big conflicts. They group have done all the work together, 
which has resulted in an even distribution of the total workload among the three group 
members. 
 
We have followed the progress schedule relatively well, meaning that there have been few 
deviations from the original schedule. A few deviations have occured due to the COVID-19 
situation. “Akvariet i Bergen” closed down during the pandemic, meaning that some of the 
planned meetings at the aquarium were affected. 
 
The most used method of work has been face-to-face communication. This has helped with 
the collaboration between one another. We’ve always started the day with a meeting going 
through a “to do list” that was made from the day before. Due to the pandemic, the face-to-
face communication have been substituted by online video chats in some periods. 
 


